
 
Middle School Field Trip Requests 

Board Meeting:  June 12, 2012 

 
 
 
 
Sims Middle School 
 

 
Stacy Grice, teacher at Sims Middle School, has requested permission to take the 2012-

2013 Sims Yearbook Staff to Auburn University from June 20 to June 22 for a Jostens 

Summer Yearbook Workshop.  They will leave June 20th and return June 22, 2012. 


